
Kindergarten is a new and exciting time for everyone involved and it also is the foundation for your child’s career in the school 

system. All incoming kindergarten students are invited to attend Kindergarten Jump Start to become familiar with school routines, 

meet new friends & staff, and start to build some basic skills. This year Dilley Elementary School will be under construction so 

Jumpstart will be relocated.  Here is what you need to know:

Where: Harvey Clarke Elementary School

Address: 2516 B Street

Forest Grove OR 97116

Dates: August 19 - 23, 2024

Time: 9 am - 3 pm

Meals: Breakfast and Lunch Provided (students are welcome to bring a home lunch) 

Parent Orientation: August 19, 2024 from 9:15 - 10:00 am at Harvey Clarke Elementary School

(not required for Kindergarten Jumpstart attendance)

Jumpstart teachers will call in August to arrange bus transportation if needed.  If you  have any questions, please contact our Dilley 

Secretary, Marvalae Franco at 503-359-2493 or mfranco@fgsd.k12.or.us.


